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MESSAGE 

On this unique auspicious day of the Vesak I have the honour to offer my warmest 
greetings and respects to the Supreme Sangha Council, the Government and the friendly 
people of Thailand. 

That the United Nations has recognized the importance of this Thrice-Sacred Day is a 
testimony to the relevance of the teachings of Shakyamuni Buddha in the world today 
buffeted by many man-made and natural crises. 

Bhutan share many striking similarities with Thailand including a common spiritual 
heritage, respect for the institution of monarchy, and peace-loving society blessed with living 
culture and tradition. 

As Ambassador to this great nation I offer my prayers for the enduring friendship 
between Thailand and Bhutan to grow from strength to strength. 

I take this opportunity to express my commendation to the 
Mahachulalongkornrajavidyalaya University of Thailand for organizing this significant event. 

Tashi Delek and Khub Khun Khrub! 

 

Kesang Wangdi 

Ambassador 

 


